
Director Kawaguchi visits Cambodia-Japan Friendship Technical Education 
Center 
 

On July 14th, 2022, Director Kawaguchi visited Cambodia-Japan 
Friendship Technical Education Center with guidance of Mr. Sakuyama Kazuo, 
General Manager of Angkor Japan Friendship International hospital, and Mr. Ngo 
Somethea, Director of the center. 

The Center was established by the Kyosei Forum, NPO, in April 2017 with 
the aim of supporting youth and women for their self-reliance and seeking 
employment. 

At the center, about 45 students are studying tourism (hotel service), 
computer, agriculture, and cooking through lectures and practical training. 

Director Kawaguchi said to the students that, “As the situation of Covid-
19 improves and socio-economic activities reopen, I hope that you will find jobs 
in accordance with the skills that you learned.”   
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